
POTENTIALLY CONTAMINATED 

Specific Pathogen Free (SPF) 
Animal Room Notice 

Room # Building Date 

The animals in this room were found to contain a contamination.  The positive animals 
were either immediately separated or treated, but until the next round of sentinel testing 
confirms the SPF status of these animals, please use extra caution when working in this 
room.    

Suspected Pathogen(s): 

Labs MUST adhere to all rules of entry and Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) 
requirements, which can be found, posted on this door.  This will aid in the prevention of 
contamination of your animals, as well as the spread of contamination to another lab’s 
animals. 

• Animals in this room can only be moved to other Yellow rooms or to Red rooms
without additional testing.

• Animals testing negative can be moved to Green rooms.

This room should be entered only after you have completed working in non-contaminated 
SPF rodent rooms, but before you enter any contaminated SPF rodent rooms. 

IF YOU ARE MANIPULATING RODENTS FROM A 
CONTAMINATED ROOM, DO NOT ENTER ANY OTHER 

SPF ROOMS AFTER DOING SO. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this contamination, please contact one of 
the following people: 

Cherie Chang, Lea Ann Chlebek, Erin Himrod or Eric Wall at 6-1699 
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